
  JULY 2023  

 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

                       3 4 5 6 7 
 
 
 
PADDLE CLOSED FOR 
CANADA DAY 
 
 
 

*Happy Birthday to 
Chris* 
 
9:30 Stretch & 
Calendar with Jamie 
 
 
10:00 Current Affairs 
with Gabby 

 
 
10:30 Book Club with 
Kristy  
 
 
11:00 Outdoor walk 
with Gabby, Deidra 
&Tori  

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
1:15 No Bake with 
Kristy  

 
 
2:00 Games with 
friends!  

9:30 Stretch & 
Calendar with Kristy  
 
10:00 Draw along 
with Tasha & Celina 
 
 
11:00 Lunch Prep 
with Gabby (Make 
your own sub plus 
side salad) 

 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
1:15 BOOK PARABUS 
TO ARRIVE AT 
NORTH BAY 
MUSEUM for 1:30 
 
1:30-3:00 
-Farmer’s Market 
-Waterfront OR 
Downtown Walk 

 
 
Pick up 3pm at North 
Bay Museum  

9:30 Stretch & 
Calendar with Deidra 
 
10:00 Music with 
Kristy  

 
 
11:00 Free Time 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
1:15 Men & 
Women’s group 
Wellness with Gabby 
 

 
 
 
2:00 BINGO with 
Celina & Deidra 
 

  
 

9:30 Stretch & 
Calendar with Celina 
 
 
10:00 Outside hangs 
& Games with Tori & 
Jamie  
 
 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT CASINO 
FOR 11:30 
 
11:30 LUNCH AT THE 
CASINO and playing 
the slot machines! 

 & 

 
 
*Please look over the 
casino menu to 
budget properly 
https://matchpub.co
m/north-bay/ (MENU 
LINK) 
 
 
Pick up 3pm at The 
Casino 

 

As the weather gets hotter, please make sure you bring water!! (Especially on days we have outings) 

 

Please welcome back our substitute teacher Tori Martin for the month of July and Deidra Gates our other summer 

student for the months of June and July! Also Welcome Leah Street our new Transition Coordinator! 

 

 

 

https://matchpub.com/north-bay/
https://matchpub.com/north-bay/


 JULY 2023 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

10 11 12 13 14 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Tori 
 
 
10:00 Watch & 
Discuss Latecomers 
with Kristy 

 
 
11:00 Karaoke with 
Gabby 

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
1:15 Spa Afternoon  
with Gabby, Deidra & 
Celina OR Dukes of 
Hazzard afternoon 
with Marc & Megan 
 

 
 

OR 
 

 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Kristy 
 
10:00 Current Affairs 
with Celina 

 
 
10:30 Book Club with 
Kristy  
 
 
11:00 Gym with Tori 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT SUNSET 
BEACH (turn at 
Churchills restaurant 
and go to end of the 
road) for 1:30 
 
1:30-3:00 Swimming, 
hanging out at the 
beach 

 
 
Pick up 3pm at 
Sunset Beach  
 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Deidra 
 
10:00 Greenhouse 

 
 
11:00 Lunch Prep 
with Jamie (chicken 
ceaser salad wraps 
with side veggies) 

 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
CARNIVAL DAY LUAU 
THEMED 
with Tori, Gabby, 
Deirdra & Celina  
 

 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Jamie 
 
10:00 Recreating old 
PADDLE photos with 
Gabby & Jamie 

 
 
11:00 Music with 
Darius 
 

 
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT MINI 
PUTT (king cone) for 
1:15  
 

 
 
1:15 MINI PUTT  
Cost: $9 tax included 
(this includes a game 
of mini putt plus a 
small ice cream OR 
small slush) 
 
 
Pick up 3pm at King 
Cone 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Aidan 
 
10:00 Movie Morning 
@ PADDLE  
 
11:45 LUNCH 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT NORTH 
GATE SQUARE (tower 
doors)  FOR 1:30 
 
1:15-3 Shopping  

 
 
Pick up 3pm at North 
Gate Square (tower 
doors) 

 

                  
    
      



 JULY 2023 
Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

17 18 19 20 21 
 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Jamie 
 
10:00 Watch & 
Discuss Latecomers 
with Kristy  

 
 
11:00 Free Time 
 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 Outdoor Tie Dye 
Bonanza with Tori, 
Gabby, Deirdra 
 

 
 
**BRING 
SOMETHING IN TO 
TIE DYE** 
 
 

SCIENCE NORTH 
DAY!!!!! 
 

 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT PADDLE 
no later than 8:30am 
 
8:45 Depart for 
Science North 
 
10-11:30 Explore 
Science North 
 
11:30 LUNCH at 
Science North 
Cafeteria 
 
*You can bring your 
own bagged lunch or 
choose from the 
menu at Elements in 
Science North (Menu 
sent home with 
interest form as well 
as its available 
online) please 
budget accordingly 
 
12:30-2 Explore 
Science North 
 
2:30 Depart Science 
North and return to 
PADDLE for approx 
4pm  
 
PICK UP 4:15pm at 
PADDLE 
 
 

 A form will be 
sent home a 
week before trip 
with details 

 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Gabby 
 
10:00 Greenhouse  

 
 
11:00 Lunch Prep 
with  Tori (BLT 
WRAPS with side 
salad) 

 
 
12:00 LUNCH 
 
 
1:15 FOXGLOVE 

 
 
 
2:00 Free Time  

 
9:30 Calendar & Stretch 
with Celina 
 
10:00 Draw Along with 
Tasha & Deidra 

 
 
11:00 Outdoor walk 
with Gabby, Celina & 
Deidra 

 
2 choices for the day 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT BLUE SKY 
BINGO FOR 12:30 
 
12:30-3pm BINGO 
COST: $7 

 
BOOK PARABUS FOR 
PICK UP AT BLUE SKY 
BINGO for 3pm  
OR 
Stay at PADDLE 
12:00 LUNCH 
1:15 MOVIE 
AFTERNOON AT 
PADDLE  

 
Pick up 3pm at PADDLE 
*you are responsible 
for booking your own 
transportation.  

 

 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Tori 
 
10:00 Draw a Map 
with Shawn & Jamie 
 

 
 
 
11:00 Music with 
Kristy  

 
 
 
12:00 BACKYARD 
LUNCH BBQ 
(Hamburgers, salads, 
drink) 
& Talent Show 
 
$5 for support staff-
all proceeds raised 
will go to United Way  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday to 
Shawn V on July 22* 
 



 

  JULY 2023 

Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri 

24 25 26 27 28 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Deidra 
 
 
10:00 Watch & 
Discuss Latecomers 
with Kristy 

 
 
11:00 Hair/Makeup 
for those that want it 
done for beach photo 
shoot OR Free Time 
 
11:45 LUNCH  
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT 
WATERFRONT FOR 
1:30 (parking lot 
where fry truck is 
normally parked by 
bandshell) 
 
1:45- Professional 
photos being taken 
at bandshell and at 
beach.  Wear your 
best summer outfit 
  
 
Pick up 3pm at 
Waterfront  
(first parking lot by 
bandshell) 
 
**ALL ARE 
WELCOME AND 
ENCOURAGED TO 
ATTEND ALL DAY 
FOR PHOTO SHOOT 
IN AFTERNOON** 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Kristy  
 
10:00 Outside Tea 
Social & Community 
blooms garden tour 

 
 
10:30 Book Club with 
Kristy  
 
 
11:00 LUNCH 
 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT NORTH 
BAY MALL FOR 
12:00pm  
 
GALAXY MOVIE 
Cost: 10.75 plus tax 
for movie ticket. 
Please bring extra for 
snacks and your 
access card if you 
have one! 
 

 
 
Pick up 3:15 at 
Galaxy Cinema  

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Jamie 
 
 
10:00 Greenhouse 

 
 
11:00 Lunch Prep 
with Deidra & Celina 
(turkey or ham with 
cheese on a bun  with 
fruit salad) 

 
 
11:45 LUNCH  
 
 
BOOK PARABUS TO 
ARRIVE AT NORTH 
BAY MUSEUM for 
1:30  
 
Waterfront /Farmers 
Market/Downtown 
Walk/Carousel Rides 
(2 rides paid for by 
PADDLE) 
 

 
 
Pi ck up 3pm at 
North Bay Museum 
 

9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Gabby 
 
10:00 Cookie 
Decorating with 
Rachelle & Jamie 
 
 
11:00 Games with 
friends 
 
12:00 LUNCH  
 
1:15 Music with 
Shawn 

 
 
2:00 Pick 5-Plan 5 
activities in the 
community that you 
can meet up with 
your friends in 
August with Tori  

 

*Last day! See you 
back at PADDLE 
Tuesday September 
5

th
* 

 
9:30 Calendar & 
Stretch with Tori 
 
10:00 Movie/Free 
Time 

 
11:00 Morning 
Yearbook viewing 
 
12:00 PIZZA LUNCH  

  
 ($3 a person-please 
bring by July 26

th
) 

 
 
 
1:15 YEARBOOK 
VIEWING  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

*RE: JULY 25
th
. Please note we will not have exact movie choices and show times until we get closer to the date. 

Please look for an email/letter home with details 

 



                   
 
  
 

 

 

                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


